
 
 

March 1, 2021 
 
 
The Honorable J. Brett Blanton 
Architect of the Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
Dear Mr. Blanton: 
 
 I am continuing to examine the security planning and level of security provided for the 
January 6, 2021 Joint Session of Congress (hereinafter “Joint Session”).  Nearly two months 
after the Capitol breach, there are still many unanswered questions about what happened and 
what actions were taken and were not taken.  In order to reconstruct as completely as possible the 
security force posture, building preparation, and events of January 6, I request that you please 
provide the following information: 
 

1. What Capitol property was damaged on January 6 and what is the cost estimate for repair 
or replacement? 
 

2. Please provide a floor plan of the Capitol building indicating the location of the damaged 
property and indicate what doors or windows were breached on January 6.  

 
Please provide this information as soon as possible but no later than March 15, 2021.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Ron Johnson 
U.S. Senator  

 
 
 


